

Saint Benedict School News

TUESDAY, MARCH 11, 2025

Hello Everyone,

We are now into our first full week of Lent! The students will be going to Lenten Confessions soon.

We are asking the students to bring in a monetary donation for the Thursday Mass this week in honor of the Missionary Childhood Association. We will have a special collection during the Mass.

Thank you!



Thursday Mass

Our Eighth Grade Class will host this week's Mass.

Please join us if your schedule permits.

8:15 A.M.

Friday, March 14th

Students need to bring their own lunch and drink in this Friday. Vans will run, but the Cambria Heights students will need their own transportation.

Thank you!

Upcoming Events

- 14 Stations of the Cross 1:45
- 14 Bring a lunch and drink to school
- 18 Guest Author—Cathy Lykens visits.
- 19 Third Marking Period Ends
- 19 Science Fair
- 21 Regional Forensics at Holy Name
- 21 Stations of the Cross
- 26 H.S.A. Meeting 7 p.m.
- 28 Stations of the Cross

Ash Wednesday Fish Dinner

A special thank you to our Home School Association for preparing and selling the Ash Wednesday dinners. If anyone is interested in stewed tomatoes, coleslaw, or mac and cheese, they are on sale for \$3.00 a quart. You may pick then up in the church hall kitchen in the walk in refrigerator. You may send the money in to the school office.

Thank you!